8/19/22, 5:34 PM SAU43 Mail - (no subject)

SA1J] 43 Donna Magoon <dmagoon@sau43.org>

(no subject)

Town Manager <manager@newportnh.gov> Tue, Aug 16, 2022 at 4:58 PM

To: Donna Magoon <dmagoon@sau43.org>
Cc: Barry Hunter <bhunter@newportnh.gov>

Hi Donna...
Chief Hunter and | have a break in our afternoon interview schedule and noted your email.

We are pleased to report that our prospects for hiring a provisional officer are improving - but not yet guaranteed, so that
we are feeling more confident about our abilities to attain sustainable staffing levels to meet our primary responsibilities in
the near future.

With that said, we would are fundamentally accept the SAU’s response to our suggested adjustment to terms of our
former SRO arrangements - subject to final review and approval of language by both the Town and the SAU.

We would note that our reference to the SAU reimbursing the Town for the SRO would include both his salary and his
related benefits as has been our practice over the years. We would like to talk further about the details relating how our
respective agencies would account or allocate the costs for the Officers leave, eg. sick, vacation, training.

So, otherwise, we would suggest that we are in agreement with your proposal and ready to move forward to construct a
final agreement - hopefully this week. If you agree, we will now send the proposed new Agreement format to our attorney,
with your attorney’s suggested changes, the changes above and ask that they prepare a final draft for our respective
review ASAP.

Sound reasonable?

H

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

The Right-To-Know Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from SAU #43 employees regarding the business of the School
District, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public
disclosure. This e-mail is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. Any review, dissemination, copying, printing, or other use of this e-mail by persons or entities other than the addressee is
strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer. For
information about SAU#43 visit www.sau43.org

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=86a1f15dc7 &view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1741352945498454462&simpl=msg-f%3A17413529454...

7


http://www.sau43.org/

